
 

 

Term 5 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to a new term. We hope you were able to enjoy spending time 

together during Easter and the easing of restrictions.  

 

Topic 

This term, our topic is all about Space. During this topic, your child will be 

learning about the different planets in our Solar System as well as the Moon 

and the Sun and their impact upon the Earth. We will be researching famous 

astronauts and finding out about their space missions, including the Space Race. 

In addition, we will be creating artwork themed around Space. 

P.E. 

P.E. will continue to take place on a Monday morning. We will also be having 

dance on Friday mornings. No earrings are allowed to be worn during P.E. 

lessons, therefore the children need to be able to take them out themselves, or 

have them taken out in the morning before school. Please make sure your child 

has their P.E. kit in school, as they will be unable to take part in lessons 

safely or comfortably without it.  

 

Homework and Reading  

Homework will return to being given out on a fortnightly basis, with the first 

sheet being sent on Friday 23rd April. Please do make sure that your child’s 

homework and reading books come back on the correct day as we need to ensure 

books are quarantined before they are marked or returned to our school library. 

If you find your child is forgetting to bring homework home, or you have any 

other concerns, please do come and speak to me. 

 

With kind regards,  

Mrs Amott (Class Teacher) 


